
                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th March 2018 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
During the last 2 weeks of term, year 4 will be visiting Exeter Cathedral as part of our ‘25 Things to do in 
Year 4’ challenge. The visit will also be linked to our work in RE, where children will be learning about 
special places of worship. It’s also a great opportunity to visit one of the most beautiful Cathedrals in 
England, a great historical building, which is almost 1000 years old! 
 
The trip will take place on the following dates: 
 
4RM: Thursday 22nd March 9:15am-11:30am. 
 
4RC: Thursday 22nd March 1:15pm-3:15pm.  
 
4AN: Monday 26th March 1:15-3:15pm.  

 
The cost is £1 per child or 50p if your child is entitled to the Pupil Premium Grant.  Please pay online at Parent 
Mail (in which case there is no need to return the slip below) or send cash to your child’s teacher or to the 
school office with the slip below.  Cheques should be made payable to Devon County Council.  

 
If you have a current DCC Enhanced DBS certificate and are available to help with this trip, please get in touch 
with your child’s teacher. 
 
The trip will take place within school time and we will be walking to and from the venue so sensible shoes 
and clothing will be required. Please ensure your child brings a waterproof coat. As the trip operates 
around lunchtimes, children will be able to have their lunch in school in the normal way. Children may wish 
to bring a drink with them. If your child is in 4RM, they may bring their normal break time snack.  

 
If you have any questions regarding the content of the trip, or if you are available to help, please see your 
child’s teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Charlton 
 
Trip to Exeter Cathedral - if you pay online, there is no need to return this form. 
Hard copies are available from reception.  Please return to your child’s class teacher or the school office before 
the date of the trip.   
 
Child: .........................................................................................................  Class: ............................ 
 
[  ] I give permission for my child to attend the Exeter Cathedral Trip on Thursday 22nd March (4RM, 4RC)  
or Monday 26th March (4AN) 
[  ] I enclose £1 for entry to Exeter Underground Passages. 
[  ] My child is entitled to the Pupil Premium Grant* Therefore, I enclose 50p.  

 
*This means that if you are eligible for Free School Meals, the school is in receipt of the Pupil Premium for your child. The Pupil Premium is a fund to 
support your child’s education financially by making payments and subsidies for a range of learning activities. If you think you are eligible please pick up 
a leaflet from the reception area or phone: 0845 1551019 

 
Signed: ....................................................................  Date: ...................................... 

Ladysmith Junior School 

Pretoria Road 
Exeter 
Devon EX1 2PT 
 

Telephone: 01392 255554 
 

Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net  
Email: 
junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net  
 
Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson 
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